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Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 10:35:51 AM

To the WUTC,

"Smart Meters" are a bad idea
I am aware of the blanket smart meter installation that PSE intends for Whidbey Island later in
their program. I am concerned by the additional EMF exposure this program will generate. I
do not want smart meters installed on my property or anywhere on Whidbey Island. 

We moved to Whidbey Island to be free of excess frequencies bombarding our home and land.
Selling these meters to the public has been deceptive and inaccurate.

I urge the WUTC to carefully investigate why numerous states and municipalities have found
that smart meters are a poor investments, rejecting the plans of companies like the ones you
are now passing on. These new meters cost ratepayers far more than the benefits to companies,
and especially consumers, warrant.

Details of my my objections to this program are based on many more factors and research than
can be elucidated here. 

In the case that some of these meters are installed I strongly support all WUTC efforts to make
sure no personally identifiable data obtained from these meters can be sold by companies to
third parties without clear consent.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Smillie Davis
January 30, 2019
Greenbank, Whidbey Island
-- 
Jacque Smillie
Private consultations, classes and retreats
for improving your life through changing your thoughts, breath and movement

"One new thought, breath or movement
changes your life."  Jacque
909 335-1980
www.jacquesmillie.com
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